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 Henrik Clarke SUPPRT2014/5054/P 03/10/2014  20:38:51 I am pleased to report that this development, once complete, and with a strictly enforced no cars policy 

will not hinder my existing garage business. The plan will not restrict the size of vehicles accessing my 

premises.

A good solution has been round for the yard’s NE wall, bike sheds amongst some existing greenery. 

Resurfacing and some brickwork repair will further improve the appearance.

Traffic, noise, and disturbance during works will be a trial to all nearby. The developer is seeking to 

minimise this for all affected. I await their detailed site management plan with optimism.

The brightening up and opening up of College Lane will help reduce dog fouling, fly tipping, and other 

activities.

For these reasons I support Peaceline Ltd’s application.

Motohen Garage
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